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17 March 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Your child has been chosen by the school to attend an Access Bus visit from King’s College, Cambridge
University on Tuesday 22 nd March, 12:00-13:00.

Every year, a group of King’s College undergraduate students travel to the North East to work with Year 10
school students through a series of games and activities designed to raise aspirations and provide
information about University opportunities.

This project has run since the year 2000 and has two principal aims:
● To increase awareness amongst students in the state sector of the opportunities available to them

in Higher Education
● To dispel myths associated with the University of Cambridge, helping to build relationships between

the University and schools that have little or no history of sending applicants to Cambridge.

Topics covered in sessions include considering University, the variety of subjects available, student
timetables, extra-curricular opportunities, finance, making friends, types of accommodation, entrance
requirements, career prospects and applying to Cambridge.

We do hope that your child enjoys the visit, if you or your child has any questions, please feel free to email
slo@kings.cam.ac.uk or undergraduate.admissions@kings.cam.ac.uk.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Ritchie
Associate Assistant Principal
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